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Our Lady of Fatima Church
153 Woodroffe Avenue, Ottawa, Ontario  K2A 3T8
Phone 613 722-7661  Fax 613 722-6406
info@fatimaparish.ca     www.fatimaparish.ca

MINISTRIES
Altar Guild   Susan Albert 613-722-7661
Altar Servers - Junior   Richard Arrigo 613-722-7661
Altar Servers - Senior Peter Cromwell  613-829-4295
Aux. Ministers of Holy Eucharist  Edna Cromwell  613-829-4295
Baptism - Infant/Child  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Catholic Women's League and Milk Matt Ministry  Jean Anderson 613-680-2823
Children's Sunday Liturgy  Patricia Tolgyesy  613-722-7661
Christian Meditation  Gail Cantwell 613-722-7661
Cursillo Representative  Bernie Reilander  613-820-2228
Development and Peace  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Funeral Team  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Knights of Columbus  Camille Maaz 613-722-7661
Ladies of Fatima  Joan Comba  613-828-7091
Lectors  Michelle Denison  613-820-4453
Legion of Mary  Linda Wicker  613-820-9735
Library  Mary Holder  613-792-1503
Marriage Preparation Rosa Paliotti & Chris Sandes 613-866-7618
Ministers of Hospitality  Debbie Allen 613-820-4149
Music Ministry:
   Sat 4:30pm Choir and Funeral Choir Peter Domitrovits 613-695-3907
   Sun 8:30am/10:00am/11:30am Choir Jonathan Bondoc 613-697-3896
Ottawa West Community Support  Chris Sandes 613-866-7618
Pastoral Care  Linda Wicker 613-820-9735
Pro-Life  Catherine Swimmings 613-729-1869
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) Parish Office  613-722-7661
Sacramental Preparation for children in public school  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Sacristan Parish Office 613-722-7661
Seniors Card Group  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Spiritual Direction  Sr. Marjorie Myles  613 828-1428
St. Vincent de Paul  James K. McDonell  613 828-5166
     To donate articles call the store at   613 722-7166

PASTORAL TEAM
Pastor: Rev. Bosco Wong     Weekend Ministry: Archbishop Brendan O’Brien

Office Manager: Irene Desjardins   Parish Secretary: June Laderoute   Maintenance: Stan Bielec
Chair, Pastoral Council: TBA  Chair, Finance Council: Tim Grieve  Chair, Liturgy: Glenn Provick

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday-Friday 9 am - 3 pm

WEEKDAY MASSES
Mon-Sat 9 am, Wed 4:30 pm

SUNDAY MASSES
Sat 4:30 pm, Sun 8:30 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am

CONFESSION
One half hour before all masses except Sunday

SCHOOLS
Our Lady of Fatima

Anne-Margaret Chiarelli, Principal  613 722-4075
Dr. F.J. McDonald

Cindy Bissonnette, Principal  613 829-3878
Notre Dame High School

Jean-Paul Cloutier, Principal  613 722-6565

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

GIFTS & SOUVENIRS
FOR ALL RELIGIOUS OCCASIONS

602-1260 Old Innes Rd.
613-745-1537

(Innes Rd. & St. Laurent Blvd.)
www.liturgica.ca
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Serving Your Community Since 1925
Call Us With Confidence...

Hulse, Playfair & McGarry
Funeral & Cremation Services / Services Funéraires et de crémation

                  G A R A G E
GENERAL REPAIR

Specializing in Asian Cars

2046 Scott Street           613-722-4289

Full Automotive Service
1526 Raven Ave. 613-728-1229

Ottawa Physiotherapy
& Sport Clinic
Westboro

Mon. - Fri. 7am-8pm, Sat. 8am-1pm
347 Churchill Ave. N.  613.728.4160      www.optsc.com

"We Care"

Carlingwood Mall                        613 728 1874

1580 Merivale Rd. Suite 302
613-224-1001

240 Catherine St.
613-235-5462

797 Richmond Rd.
613-728-5532

Lima Denture & Implant Solutions
Your Smile is our Business!®

Adam Lima      Joseph Lima      Michael Lima
   DD,B.Sc.             T.D.,R.D.T.,DD                   DD          

SPOT

Tax Return Services
Cordial, efficient & money saving
Sheila Dawson-Knight

CRA Registered E-Filer
oishe7@gmail.com
819-682-4239

Kelly Funeral Home
Carling Chapel
by Arbor Memorial

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Because
family
matters!
613-828-2313
kellyfh.ca/Carling

 

www.DentureclinicOttawa.com

Ivan and John Vranjes Denture Clinic
Proudly Serving Ottawa Since 1973

338 Woodroffe Ave.
613-722-4111

www.ottawadentureclinics.net

 

Your Local Honda Dealer for over 35 Years
955 Richmond Rd.   613-726-0333  •  OttawaHonda.com

LEO
WAGORN

& SONS INC.
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Anita VandenbeldAnita Vandenbeld, M.P.
Ottawa West—Nepean

Constituency Office

1315 Richmond Rd., Unit 8
613-990-7720

Anita.Vandenbeld@parl.gc.ca

www.AnitaMP.ca

Martin Manadan
Accounting & Tax
Personal & Business Tax Returns

Accounting service for small business

613-909-3184
www.ManadanAccounting.com

 
www.hpmcgarry.ca     613-233-1143

Funeral, Cemetery and Cremation Services
Services funéraires, cimetière et crémation

Owned by the Beechwood Cemetery Foundation
& operated by the Beechwood Cemetery Company

Everyone's wishes & choices are unique.
Let Beechwood Cemetery help you
prepare today, so your family can
cherish all the memories.

280 Beechwood  613-741-9530
www.beechwoodottawa.caSPOT

www.laysiengcouturier.com 613-820-6972

Bridal Gowns

Bridesmaid Dresses

Evening • Prom

Mothers

Laysieng will be teaching

a new course called

Design your own pattern

to fit your body

Youth to seniors are

welcome to register!

laysieng@laysiengcouturier.com

1342 Wellington St W

DR. ALLAN M MURRAY, BSc. P.T  D.D.S

PREVENTIVE AND RESTORATIVE DENTISTRY

Fairlawn Centre

2148 Carling Ave., #203
613-820-9300

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!
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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2021     
HOW TO DONATE: Did you know our parish depends 

exclusively on the on-going generosity of donations to 

maintain our operations? As we do our part to help 
prevent the spreading of COVID19, please consider how 
you can continue your financial support.  
 

Online – visit our website at www.fatimaparish.ca and click 
on “Donations”  
Mail or Drop Off – Cheques can be mailed to 153 Woodroffe 
Ave., Ottawa, ON K2A 3T8 or dropped off any time in the 
Rectory mail box or mail slot  
Phone/Email – Call or Email the Office and office staff will 
get back to you to process a credit card donation. 613-722-
7661x2 or info@fatimaparish.ca 
Pre-Authorized Monthly Donation – Automatic monthly 
donations can be set up to donate by credit card or through 
your bank. Please contact the Office 
 

ENVELOPE BOXES 2021: You do not need an envelope 
box to donate. We keep track of all donations and yearly 
tax receipts are prepared for donations over $10.00. 
However boxes for 2021 are available - please contact the 
Office to make arrangements for pick up (after stay at home 
order is lifted). Here are a few tips to make sure your 
contributions are accurately recorded:  1) As of January 1, 
2021 please discard any envelopes from previous years. 2) 
For the first few contributions of the year please clearly print 
your name/address on the envelope, as well as the amount 
of the donation.  After that please print your name and the 
donation amount.  Better yet, attach a pre-printed address 
label if you have them!  Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 
MEDICAL ASSISTANCE IN DYING.  Euthanasia Prevention 

Coalition (EPC) alerts us that Bill C-7 (regarding “Medical 
Assistance in Dying”) passed in the House of Commons.  It is now 
before the Senate, which is expected to vote on it in mid-February.  
As Catholics, in support of our faith beliefs, we are urged to write 
to the Committee to express our opposition to this bill using this 
link: https://sencanada.ca/en/committees/lcjkc/ Further helpful 
information is available on the EPC website: 
https://alexschadenberg.blogspot.com/2020/12/euthanasia-bill-c-
7-is-likely-delayed.htm  
 

KEEPING IN TOUCH: You may have received an e-mail 
message from Fr. Bosco introducing a new way for us to 
keep in touch with you. In the upcoming weeks and months 
we will be sending regular parish updates, bulletins, and 
other notices directly to your email or via text, using 
Flocknote. Endorsed by the Archdiocese, Flocknote is a 
tool for fast, easy communication – a great way for us to 
stay connected during these times. There is no need for you 
to set up an account. If you haven’t already responded 

and would like to receive regular updates from the 

parish simply send the message “Sign Up” to 

info@fatimaparish.ca along with your name and your 

preferred e-mail address. To receive text messages, 
include your cell number instead of email address. If you 
prefer not to sign up remember updates and bulletins will 
still be posted on our parish website at 
www.fatimaparish.ca.  

1) Reflection for the 5th  
Sunday in Ordinary Time:  The 
ongoing challenge of the 
pandemic echoes Job’s sentiment 
in today’s first reading, we feel helpless and wonder when 
everything will be back to normal. Our faith in the healing power 
of Christ gives us reason for hope in the midst of darkness and 
despair. In addition to this, many people in different parts of the 
world face unrest and violence: Myanmar and Russia among 
others. We pray that God will grant us strength and courage to 
cope, especially for these suffering people. 
 
2) The province has locked down our worship space in order to 
control the pandemic.  During the lockdown, I shall continue to 
celebrate Mass daily at 9am, rain or shine.  If you wish to 
participate, go to the parish website and click on the red button! 
 

3) Further restrictions from the province: Message from the 
Chancellor in regard to the Second Provincial Emergency to 
Address COVID-19:  
 

The stay-at-home order requires everyone to remain at home with 
exceptions for essential purposes. It will last 28 days and can be 
extended. Starting January 14, religious services (includes 

Mass), weddings and funerals will be limited to 10 people 

indoors or outdoors with physical distancing and compliance 

with rules on face coverings as long as we are in a Provincial 

Emergency. Even for these smaller services the COVID-19 
protocols need to be observed. Parishes are strongly encouraged 
to livestream Masses during the Provincial Emergency.  
 

Please note that should anyone wish to receive reconciliation, 
please contact me at pastor@fatimaparish.ca or phone 613-722-
7661x3. 
 

4) To enhance communication with our parishioners, especially 
during the pandemic, the Archdiocese encourages parishes to 
introduce Flocknote, an electronic tool to keep you informed. It is 
free for participating parishioners. Parishes will pay a monthly fee. 
Those who sign up will be able to receive bulletins and other news 
directly to email or text. See the notice elsewhere in this bulletin. 
 

5) Ash Wednesday is February 17th and marks the beginning of 
Lent. As the number of local cases in Ottawa is on a downward 
trend, I hope that the lockdown will be eased up in a few days. I 
shall update you on any changes to our worship schedule through 
our website, flocknote and the bulletin as soon as details are 
available – stay tuned! 
 

6) Please ensure you follow all safety protocols and stay healthy! 

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS 

Our warmest regards to all who worship with us today. Whether 
you are long-time parishioners or newly arrived to our community, 
you can register your family information by sending these details 
to info@fatimaparish.ca or complete the on-line form at 
www.fatimaparish.ca/new-parishioners 

 

 

NAME: 
 

ADDRESS: 
P. CODE: 

 

TEL #:  

E-MAIL:  

INTERESTED 

MINISTRY: 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     
Due to the lockdown Mass is livestreamed only, daily at 

9:00am and may also be viewed anytime afterwards. 
Please click on the link on our website as we 

celebrate Mass together. 
 

Saturday, February 6, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Guido Crapigna & All Souls Living 
  & Deceased by his Wife, Suzanne 
Sunday, February 7, 2021 

9:00 am For all Parishioners 
 Soul of Nohad Alam 
  By Jan and Jimmy Wright 
 Blessings for Jovita Mushubi 
 Intentions of Jovita M. by Jovita 
Monday, February 8, 2021 

9:00 am  Unannounced Intention 
Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

9:00 am    
Wednesday, February 10, 2021  

9:00 am Soul of Jean Claude Marinier 
  By Jean Anderson 
Thursday, February 11, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Helen Mary Rossy by Peter Swan 
Friday, February 12, 2021  

9:00 am Soul of Terry Howard by his Wife, Carol 
Saturday, February 13, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Carmel Whelton  
  By Margaret Mahoney 
Sunday, February 14, 2021 

9:00 For all Parishioners 
 Souls of Luz and Fidel Gomez 
  By Olivia Gomez 
 Anniversary Mass for the Soul of 
  Jose Sousa by His loving family, 
  Bernarda and Galeno 
 Soul of Aline Chretien 
  By Our Lady of Fatima CWL 
 Soul of Donna Fleury-Alger 
  By Jennifer Jones   
     
CURRENT LOCKDOWN:  Due to the current lockdown our 
Masses will be livestreamed only, daily at 9:00am.  Click 
the red button on our website to view the Mass at 
www.fatimaparish.ca.  The Parish Office is closed to 

visitors with our staff working from home, but as always 
we are happy to serve you by phone or e-mail.  Please 
leave a message at 613-722-7661x2 or 
info@fatimaparish.ca.  For pastoral needs feel free to 
contact Fr. Bosco Wong at 613-722-7661x3 or 
pastor@fatimaparish.ca.    
 

SCHEDULING A MASS INTENTION: To schedule an 
intention please mail your request with your offering, or 
drop it in the Rectory mail slot (front door opposite Funeral 
Home). Requests can also be made by phone or e-mail. 
Payment can be made by credit card or cheque. The 
suggested donation for an announced Mass intention is 
$15. If you have already booked an intention but have not 
yet made your offering please make arrangements to do so 
before the scheduled date so that you can be sure the 
intention will be prayed for. 

Deacon Cuddihy, Sofie, Frank, Shelly 
Firth, Edith Wright, Theresa Veaudry-
Abbott, Toni Kramar, Peter, Catherine 
and Steve Offierski, Michael Anderson, 
Sandra & Ken Kraglund, Bill & Carol 

Fitzpatrick, Catherine Levasseur, Etta McKeown, Redge Doyle, 
Cynthia Hyduk, Maria Henriksen, Bridget Cyr, John, Brian, Paul 
McDonell, Marion Rodrigues, Sue Smith, Theresa Ziebell, Sr. 
Essie Kofie, Elizabeth Muldoon, Marian Teevens, Claudette 
McSorley, Remedios Balgos, Claude, Liam McGee, Patricia & 
Victor Tolgyesy, Damian, Brian, Richard Weber, Vincent Quinn, 
Rowena Cruzado, Mike, Mary, Peter McAllister, Gerry Comba, 
Alex Mask, Duane Clark, John Dawes, Kristina Robinson, Charlie 
Laderoute, Danilo Gomez, Flavio Gomez,  Joan Comba, Chris 
Jarrett, Rick Allan, Russ Grant, Jacob Dawes, Mike & Jacquie 
McMullen, Jo Ann, Mary Carmody, Emilie Kamo, Tammy Bushnik, 
Tina Ignacz, Jeanne Gravelle, Gordon Scissons, Bradley Young, 
Leonard, John Hayes, Mary Holder, Colleen Daly, Catherine 
Driscoll, Helen and Phillip McHugh, Cheryln.  
Please note that at the end of each month this list will be deleted. 
If you would like to re-list a name, please contact the office at 613-
722-7661 or info@fatimaparish.ca 
 

2020 INCOME TAX RECEIPTS: are now ready. If you 
contributed over $10.00 in 2020 there are two options to 
receive your receipt: (1) By e-mail: send your request to 
info@fatimaparish.ca and include your name, e-mail 
address and envelope number if applicable; (2) By mail: to 
help us with the cost of mailing please send a stamped, self-
addressed envelope to Our Lady of Fatima Parish, 153 
Woodroffe Ave., Ottawa, ON K2A 3T8. If the existing stay-
at-home order is lifted then we may also offer dates/times 
for curbside pick-up. Details will be provided if that is an 
option. Thank you so much for your continued support! 
 
SENIOR PROGRAMS: The Olde Forge RISE Program 
(Reaching Isolated Seniors with Electronics) is a complete 
suite of virtual programs dedicated to supporting the needs 
and interests of seniors in our community. Virtual 
programming is currently available. For a full listing visit 
www.oldeforge.ca or call Azra at 613-829-9777x228. If you 
don’t have internet or a laptop, contact the Olde Forge. 
They have a tablet lending program and each one comes 
equipped with internet. They also have trained tech 
volunteers to help you get comfortable with the devices. 
 
‘BY MY SIDE PROGRAM’ FOR SEPARATED AND 

DIVORCED CATHOLICS: Virtually via Zoom. A program of 
spiritual friendship and healing. The 6-week sessions 

begin Sat., Mar. 27. Women’s sessions are 9:00–11:00am, 
men’s sessions are 12:00–2:00pm. The program, led from 
a Catholic faith exploration perspective, is designed to help 
participants find reconciliation, peace and healing by taking 
positive steps in their daily spiritual life. info & registration: 
www.bymyside.ca, contact Mary Jane Manley at (613-294-
1308) or facebook.com/bymysideott. The cost is $40. 

Our Lady of Fatima Parish, dedicated to the Mother of God, 
seeks to fulfill the call of Jesus to “come follow me,” to be 
true worshippers of the Father through the power of the 
Holy spirit, and to love one another as Christ has loved us. 
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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2021     
HOW TO DONATE: Did you know our parish depends 

exclusively on the on-going generosity of donations to 

maintain our operations? As we do our part to help 
prevent the spreading of COVID19, please consider how 
you can continue your financial support.  
 

Online – visit our website at www.fatimaparish.ca and click 
on “Donations”  
Mail or Drop Off – Cheques can be mailed to 153 Woodroffe 
Ave., Ottawa, ON K2A 3T8 or dropped off any time in the 
Rectory mail box or mail slot  
Phone/Email – Call or Email the Office and office staff will 
get back to you to process a credit card donation. 613-722-
7661x2 or info@fatimaparish.ca 
Pre-Authorized Monthly Donation – Automatic monthly 
donations can be set up to donate by credit card or through 
your bank. Please contact the Office 
 

ENVELOPE BOXES 2021: You do not need an envelope 
box to donate. We keep track of all donations and yearly 
tax receipts are prepared for donations over $10.00. 
However boxes for 2021 are available - please contact the 
Office to make arrangements for pick up (after stay at home 
order is lifted). Here are a few tips to make sure your 
contributions are accurately recorded:  1) As of January 1, 
2021 please discard any envelopes from previous years. 2) 
For the first few contributions of the year please clearly print 
your name/address on the envelope, as well as the amount 
of the donation.  After that please print your name and the 
donation amount.  Better yet, attach a pre-printed address 
label if you have them!  Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 
MEDICAL ASSISTANCE IN DYING.  Euthanasia Prevention 

Coalition (EPC) alerts us that Bill C-7 (regarding “Medical 
Assistance in Dying”) passed in the House of Commons.  It is now 
before the Senate, which is expected to vote on it in mid-February.  
As Catholics, in support of our faith beliefs, we are urged to write 
to the Committee to express our opposition to this bill using this 
link: https://sencanada.ca/en/committees/lcjkc/ Further helpful 
information is available on the EPC website: 
https://alexschadenberg.blogspot.com/2020/12/euthanasia-bill-c-
7-is-likely-delayed.htm  
 

KEEPING IN TOUCH: You may have received an e-mail 
message from Fr. Bosco introducing a new way for us to 
keep in touch with you. In the upcoming weeks and months 
we will be sending regular parish updates, bulletins, and 
other notices directly to your email or via text, using 
Flocknote. Endorsed by the Archdiocese, Flocknote is a 
tool for fast, easy communication – a great way for us to 
stay connected during these times. There is no need for you 
to set up an account. If you haven’t already responded 

and would like to receive regular updates from the 

parish simply send the message “Sign Up” to 

info@fatimaparish.ca along with your name and your 

preferred e-mail address. To receive text messages, 
include your cell number instead of email address. If you 
prefer not to sign up remember updates and bulletins will 
still be posted on our parish website at 
www.fatimaparish.ca.  

1) Reflection for the 5th  
Sunday in Ordinary Time:  The 
ongoing challenge of the 
pandemic echoes Job’s sentiment 
in today’s first reading, we feel helpless and wonder when 
everything will be back to normal. Our faith in the healing power 
of Christ gives us reason for hope in the midst of darkness and 
despair. In addition to this, many people in different parts of the 
world face unrest and violence: Myanmar and Russia among 
others. We pray that God will grant us strength and courage to 
cope, especially for these suffering people. 
 
2) The province has locked down our worship space in order to 
control the pandemic.  During the lockdown, I shall continue to 
celebrate Mass daily at 9am, rain or shine.  If you wish to 
participate, go to the parish website and click on the red button! 
 

3) Further restrictions from the province: Message from the 
Chancellor in regard to the Second Provincial Emergency to 
Address COVID-19:  
 

The stay-at-home order requires everyone to remain at home with 
exceptions for essential purposes. It will last 28 days and can be 
extended. Starting January 14, religious services (includes 

Mass), weddings and funerals will be limited to 10 people 

indoors or outdoors with physical distancing and compliance 

with rules on face coverings as long as we are in a Provincial 

Emergency. Even for these smaller services the COVID-19 
protocols need to be observed. Parishes are strongly encouraged 
to livestream Masses during the Provincial Emergency.  
 

Please note that should anyone wish to receive reconciliation, 
please contact me at pastor@fatimaparish.ca or phone 613-722-
7661x3. 
 

4) To enhance communication with our parishioners, especially 
during the pandemic, the Archdiocese encourages parishes to 
introduce Flocknote, an electronic tool to keep you informed. It is 
free for participating parishioners. Parishes will pay a monthly fee. 
Those who sign up will be able to receive bulletins and other news 
directly to email or text. See the notice elsewhere in this bulletin. 
 

5) Ash Wednesday is February 17th and marks the beginning of 
Lent. As the number of local cases in Ottawa is on a downward 
trend, I hope that the lockdown will be eased up in a few days. I 
shall update you on any changes to our worship schedule through 
our website, flocknote and the bulletin as soon as details are 
available – stay tuned! 
 

6) Please ensure you follow all safety protocols and stay healthy! 

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS 

Our warmest regards to all who worship with us today. Whether 
you are long-time parishioners or newly arrived to our community, 
you can register your family information by sending these details 
to info@fatimaparish.ca or complete the on-line form at 
www.fatimaparish.ca/new-parishioners 

 

 

NAME: 
 

ADDRESS: 
P. CODE: 

 

TEL #:  

E-MAIL:  

INTERESTED 

MINISTRY: 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     
Due to the lockdown Mass is livestreamed only, daily at 

9:00am and may also be viewed anytime afterwards. 
Please click on the link on our website as we 

celebrate Mass together. 
 

Saturday, February 6, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Guido Crapigna & All Souls Living 
  & Deceased by his Wife, Suzanne 
Sunday, February 7, 2021 

9:00 am For all Parishioners 
 Soul of Nohad Alam 
  By Jan and Jimmy Wright 
 Blessings for Jovita Mushubi 
 Intentions of Jovita M. by Jovita 
Monday, February 8, 2021 

9:00 am  Unannounced Intention 
Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

9:00 am    
Wednesday, February 10, 2021  

9:00 am Soul of Jean Claude Marinier 
  By Jean Anderson 
Thursday, February 11, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Helen Mary Rossy by Peter Swan 
Friday, February 12, 2021  

9:00 am Soul of Terry Howard by his Wife, Carol 
Saturday, February 13, 2021 

9:00 am Soul of Carmel Whelton  
  By Margaret Mahoney 
Sunday, February 14, 2021 

9:00 For all Parishioners 
 Souls of Luz and Fidel Gomez 
  By Olivia Gomez 
 Anniversary Mass for the Soul of 
  Jose Sousa by His loving family, 
  Bernarda and Galeno 
 Soul of Aline Chretien 
  By Our Lady of Fatima CWL 
 Soul of Donna Fleury-Alger 
  By Jennifer Jones   
     
CURRENT LOCKDOWN:  Due to the current lockdown our 
Masses will be livestreamed only, daily at 9:00am.  Click 
the red button on our website to view the Mass at 
www.fatimaparish.ca.  The Parish Office is closed to 

visitors with our staff working from home, but as always 
we are happy to serve you by phone or e-mail.  Please 
leave a message at 613-722-7661x2 or 
info@fatimaparish.ca.  For pastoral needs feel free to 
contact Fr. Bosco Wong at 613-722-7661x3 or 
pastor@fatimaparish.ca.    
 

SCHEDULING A MASS INTENTION: To schedule an 
intention please mail your request with your offering, or 
drop it in the Rectory mail slot (front door opposite Funeral 
Home). Requests can also be made by phone or e-mail. 
Payment can be made by credit card or cheque. The 
suggested donation for an announced Mass intention is 
$15. If you have already booked an intention but have not 
yet made your offering please make arrangements to do so 
before the scheduled date so that you can be sure the 
intention will be prayed for. 

Deacon Cuddihy, Sofie, Frank, Shelly 
Firth, Edith Wright, Theresa Veaudry-
Abbott, Toni Kramar, Peter, Catherine 
and Steve Offierski, Michael Anderson, 
Sandra & Ken Kraglund, Bill & Carol 

Fitzpatrick, Catherine Levasseur, Etta McKeown, Redge Doyle, 
Cynthia Hyduk, Maria Henriksen, Bridget Cyr, John, Brian, Paul 
McDonell, Marion Rodrigues, Sue Smith, Theresa Ziebell, Sr. 
Essie Kofie, Elizabeth Muldoon, Marian Teevens, Claudette 
McSorley, Remedios Balgos, Claude, Liam McGee, Patricia & 
Victor Tolgyesy, Damian, Brian, Richard Weber, Vincent Quinn, 
Rowena Cruzado, Mike, Mary, Peter McAllister, Gerry Comba, 
Alex Mask, Duane Clark, John Dawes, Kristina Robinson, Charlie 
Laderoute, Danilo Gomez, Flavio Gomez,  Joan Comba, Chris 
Jarrett, Rick Allan, Russ Grant, Jacob Dawes, Mike & Jacquie 
McMullen, Jo Ann, Mary Carmody, Emilie Kamo, Tammy Bushnik, 
Tina Ignacz, Jeanne Gravelle, Gordon Scissons, Bradley Young, 
Leonard, John Hayes, Mary Holder, Colleen Daly, Catherine 
Driscoll, Helen and Phillip McHugh, Cheryln.  
Please note that at the end of each month this list will be deleted. 
If you would like to re-list a name, please contact the office at 613-
722-7661 or info@fatimaparish.ca 
 

2020 INCOME TAX RECEIPTS: are now ready. If you 
contributed over $10.00 in 2020 there are two options to 
receive your receipt: (1) By e-mail: send your request to 
info@fatimaparish.ca and include your name, e-mail 
address and envelope number if applicable; (2) By mail: to 
help us with the cost of mailing please send a stamped, self-
addressed envelope to Our Lady of Fatima Parish, 153 
Woodroffe Ave., Ottawa, ON K2A 3T8. If the existing stay-
at-home order is lifted then we may also offer dates/times 
for curbside pick-up. Details will be provided if that is an 
option. Thank you so much for your continued support! 
 
SENIOR PROGRAMS: The Olde Forge RISE Program 
(Reaching Isolated Seniors with Electronics) is a complete 
suite of virtual programs dedicated to supporting the needs 
and interests of seniors in our community. Virtual 
programming is currently available. For a full listing visit 
www.oldeforge.ca or call Azra at 613-829-9777x228. If you 
don’t have internet or a laptop, contact the Olde Forge. 
They have a tablet lending program and each one comes 
equipped with internet. They also have trained tech 
volunteers to help you get comfortable with the devices. 
 
‘BY MY SIDE PROGRAM’ FOR SEPARATED AND 

DIVORCED CATHOLICS: Virtually via Zoom. A program of 
spiritual friendship and healing. The 6-week sessions 

begin Sat., Mar. 27. Women’s sessions are 9:00–11:00am, 
men’s sessions are 12:00–2:00pm. The program, led from 
a Catholic faith exploration perspective, is designed to help 
participants find reconciliation, peace and healing by taking 
positive steps in their daily spiritual life. info & registration: 
www.bymyside.ca, contact Mary Jane Manley at (613-294-
1308) or facebook.com/bymysideott. The cost is $40. 

Our Lady of Fatima Parish, dedicated to the Mother of God, 
seeks to fulfill the call of Jesus to “come follow me,” to be 
true worshippers of the Father through the power of the 
Holy spirit, and to love one another as Christ has loved us. 
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Our Lady of Fatima Church
153 Woodroffe Avenue, Ottawa, Ontario  K2A 3T8
Phone 613 722-7661  Fax 613 722-6406
info@fatimaparish.ca     www.fatimaparish.ca

MINISTRIES
Altar Guild   Susan Albert 613-722-7661
Altar Servers - Junior   Richard Arrigo 613-722-7661
Altar Servers - Senior Peter Cromwell  613-829-4295
Aux. Ministers of Holy Eucharist  Edna Cromwell  613-829-4295
Baptism - Infant/Child  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Catholic Women's League and Milk Matt Ministry  Jean Anderson 613-680-2823
Children's Sunday Liturgy  Patricia Tolgyesy  613-722-7661
Christian Meditation  Gail Cantwell 613-722-7661
Cursillo Representative  Bernie Reilander  613-820-2228
Development and Peace  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Funeral Team  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Knights of Columbus  Camille Maaz 613-722-7661
Ladies of Fatima  Joan Comba  613-828-7091
Lectors  Michelle Denison  613-820-4453
Legion of Mary  Linda Wicker  613-820-9735
Library  Mary Holder  613-792-1503
Marriage Preparation Rosa Paliotti & Chris Sandes 613-866-7618
Ministers of Hospitality  Debbie Allen 613-820-4149
Music Ministry:
   Sat 4:30pm Choir and Funeral Choir Peter Domitrovits 613-695-3907
   Sun 8:30am/10:00am/11:30am Choir Jonathan Bondoc 613-697-3896
Ottawa West Community Support  Chris Sandes 613-866-7618
Pastoral Care  Linda Wicker 613-820-9735
Pro-Life  Catherine Swimmings 613-729-1869
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) Parish Office  613-722-7661
Sacramental Preparation for children in public school  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Sacristan Parish Office 613-722-7661
Seniors Card Group  Parish Office 613-722-7661
Spiritual Direction  Sr. Marjorie Myles  613 828-1428
St. Vincent de Paul  James K. McDonell  613 828-5166
     To donate articles call the store at   613 722-7166

PASTORAL TEAM
Pastor: Rev. Bosco Wong     Weekend Ministry: Archbishop Brendan O’Brien

Office Manager: Irene Desjardins   Parish Secretary: June Laderoute   Maintenance: Stan Bielec
Chair, Pastoral Council: TBA  Chair, Finance Council: Tim Grieve  Chair, Liturgy: Glenn Provick

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday-Friday 9 am - 3 pm

WEEKDAY MASSES
Mon-Sat 9 am, Wed 4:30 pm

SUNDAY MASSES
Sat 4:30 pm, Sun 8:30 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am

CONFESSION
One half hour before all masses except Sunday

SCHOOLS
Our Lady of Fatima

Anne-Margaret Chiarelli, Principal  613 722-4075
Dr. F.J. McDonald

Cindy Bissonnette, Principal  613 829-3878
Notre Dame High School

Jean-Paul Cloutier, Principal  613 722-6565

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

GIFTS & SOUVENIRS
FOR ALL RELIGIOUS OCCASIONS

602-1260 Old Innes Rd.
613-745-1537

(Innes Rd. & St. Laurent Blvd.)
www.liturgica.ca
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Serving Your Community Since 1925
Call Us With Confidence...

Hulse, Playfair & McGarry
Funeral & Cremation Services / Services Funéraires et de crémation

                  G A R A G E
GENERAL REPAIR

Specializing in Asian Cars

2046 Scott Street           613-722-4289

Full Automotive Service
1526 Raven Ave. 613-728-1229

Ottawa Physiotherapy
& Sport Clinic
Westboro

Mon. - Fri. 7am-8pm, Sat. 8am-1pm
347 Churchill Ave. N.  613.728.4160      www.optsc.com

"We Care"

Carlingwood Mall                        613 728 1874

1580 Merivale Rd. Suite 302
613-224-1001

240 Catherine St.
613-235-5462

797 Richmond Rd.
613-728-5532

Lima Denture & Implant Solutions
Your Smile is our Business!®

Adam Lima      Joseph Lima      Michael Lima
   DD,B.Sc.             T.D.,R.D.T.,DD                   DD          

SPOT

Tax Return Services
Cordial, efficient & money saving
Sheila Dawson-Knight

CRA Registered E-Filer
oishe7@gmail.com
819-682-4239

Kelly Funeral Home
Carling Chapel
by Arbor Memorial

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Because
family
matters!
613-828-2313
kellyfh.ca/Carling

 

www.DentureclinicOttawa.com

Ivan and John Vranjes Denture Clinic
Proudly Serving Ottawa Since 1973

338 Woodroffe Ave.
613-722-4111

www.ottawadentureclinics.net

 

Your Local Honda Dealer for over 35 Years
955 Richmond Rd.   613-726-0333  •  OttawaHonda.com

LEO
WAGORN

& SONS INC.

SPOT

Anita VandenbeldAnita Vandenbeld, M.P.
Ottawa West—Nepean

Constituency Office

1315 Richmond Rd., Unit 8
613-990-7720

Anita.Vandenbeld@parl.gc.ca

www.AnitaMP.ca

Martin Manadan
Accounting & Tax
Personal & Business Tax Returns

Accounting service for small business

613-909-3184
www.ManadanAccounting.com

 
www.hpmcgarry.ca     613-233-1143

Funeral, Cemetery and Cremation Services
Services funéraires, cimetière et crémation

Owned by the Beechwood Cemetery Foundation
& operated by the Beechwood Cemetery Company

Everyone's wishes & choices are unique.
Let Beechwood Cemetery help you
prepare today, so your family can
cherish all the memories.

280 Beechwood  613-741-9530
www.beechwoodottawa.caSPOT

www.laysiengcouturier.com 613-820-6972

Bridal Gowns

Bridesmaid Dresses

Evening • Prom

Mothers

Laysieng will be teaching

a new course called

Design your own pattern

to fit your body

Youth to seniors are

welcome to register!

laysieng@laysiengcouturier.com

1342 Wellington St W

DR. ALLAN M MURRAY, BSc. P.T  D.D.S

PREVENTIVE AND RESTORATIVE DENTISTRY

Fairlawn Centre

2148 Carling Ave., #203
613-820-9300

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT




